
 
 

 

Our Reference : S-820/UN2.B-UIGM/OTL/04/00/2023   Depok, 5th November 2023                                                          

Subject  : Letter of Appreciation for Universidad Militar Nueva Granada (UMNG) for hosting The 

  7th National Workshop on UI GreenMetric World University Rankings for Universities 

   in Colombia 2023   

 

To: 

Major General (R) Javier Alberto Ayala Amaya 

Rector Encargado  

Universidad Militar Nueva Granada (UMNG) 

Colombia 

 

Dear Major General (R) Javier Alberto Ayala Amaya, 

 

Greetings from UI GreenMetric! 

 

Firstly, I would like to extend our appreciation to you and your team for co-organizing The 7th National 

Workshop on UI GreenMetric World University Rankings for Universities in Colombia 2023. This event 

was held online on September 25-26, 2023. 

 

We are proud to summarize the event in an article that we have published on the UI GreenMetric website  

https://greenmetric.ui.ac.id/article/the-7th-national-workshop-on-ui-greenmetric-world-university-

ranking-for-universities-in-colombia  

 

We look forward to the prospect of future collaborations and the positive impact we can create together 

with Universidad Militar Nueva Granada (UMNG).  

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Ir. Riri Fitri Sari, M.M., M.Sc.   

    Chairperson of UI GreenMetric
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